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NEW YORK - Today, the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) announced that it is adding 12 sites and proposing to add another

five, including the Lower Hackensack River, to the Superfund National Priorities List (NPL). The federal NPL includes sites where releases
of contamination pose significant human health and environmental risks.

Superfund cleanups provide health and economic benefits to communities. The program is credited for significant reductions in both
birth defects and blood-lead levels among children living near sites, and research has shown residential property values increase up to
24 percent within three miles of sites after cleanup.

Further, thanks to Superfund cleanups, communities are now using previously blighted properties for a wide range of purposes,
including retail businesses, office space, public parks, residences, warehouses, and solar power generation. As of 2021, EPA has collected
economic data on 650 Superfund sites. At these sites, there are 10,230 businesses operating on these sites, 246,000 people employed, an
estimated $18.6 billion in income earned by employees, and $65.8 billion in sales generated by businesses.

With this Superfund NPL update, the Biden-Harris Administration is following through on its commitment to update the NPL twice a
year, as opposed to once per year. The Superfund Program is also part of President Biden’s Justice40 initiative, which aims to ensure that
federal agencies deliver at least 40 percent of benefits from certain investments to underserved communities.



